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DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. , 8. 2024

INTERNATIONAL COASTAL CLEAN UP DAY

TO: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief of the CID & SGOD
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Principals/Head Teachers
All Others Concerned
This Division

1. The International Clean-up Day is scheduled on September 21, 2024,
6:00AM at the D’Food Hub and Events Center, Dipolog Boulevard.

2. Everyone is invited to join this activity. Please bring cleaning materials for
this purpose. One day Service credits/COC will be granted to the
participants.

3. Attached is the letter of Hon. Darel Dexter T. Uy, City Mayor.

4. For immediate dissemination.

AMELINDA D. MO
CID Chief
In-charge of Office

For:

MA LIZA R. TABILON EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

Enclosed as stated

e i Address: Purok Farmers, Olingan, Dipolog City
DQ?JED Email: dipolog.city@deped.gov.ph
MAHT.A,T.A.E Website: www.depeddipolog.net

Facebook: DepEd Tayo — Division of Dipolog City
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September 17, 2024

DR. MA. LIZA R. TABILON, EdD, CESOV
Schools Division Superintendent
Schools Division of Dipolog City

Ma'am:
Greetings!

The City Government of Dipolog, in collaboration with the Partnerships in
Environmental Management for the Seas of East Asia (PEMSEA) through our MEP
partner, will celebrate the International Coastal Cleanup Day on September
21, 2024, 6:00 am, at the D'Food Hub and Events Center, Dipolog
Boulevard.

A simultaneous coastal cleanup drive will be conducted at various portions of the
Dipolog Boulevard and other coastal stretch of the city. In this regard, coastal
barangays are encouraged to also conduct a cleanup activity at the coastal stretch
within their area of responsibility.

In line with this, we would like to invite you to join us in the said activity.
Through your participation, we believe that we can further strengthen the city's
efforts and initiatives to reduce marine litter.

Your presence and participation will greatly help in the success of this initiative for
our environment.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

DAREL DEX
City Mayor



